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Friday, February 16, 2024
A Meeting opened at 1:00 p.m. by Secretary/Treasurer Cheramie at the Grand Isle Multiplex Building located at 3101 Louisiana Highway 1. Commissioners present were Terrill Pizani, John Cheramie and Kerry Besson. Commissioners Perry Chighizola and Ernie Ballard were absent.

A discussion took place concerning the air conditioner system at the port office. The port engineer recommended going forward with the HVAC system as the contactor working has installed the sheet rock and holes for the system. The other option is using mini split air condition units due to the outside unit being seated up for years and not being used. The commissioners are afraid that it will go out when the time comes to use the HVAC. 

A motion was made by Commissioner Pizani to approve the change order authorizing Bradberry Construction to use the HVAS system. Motion dies for lack of a second. 
A motion was made by Commission Besson to use the split a/c units. Motion dies for lack of a second.

A motion was made by Commissioner Pizani, seconded by Commissioner Besson, and unanimously agreed to adjourn the meeting at 1:09 p.m.

_______________________________                     __________________________________

Perry Chighizola, Vice President


John Cheramie, Secretary/Treasurer
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